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Otay Water District Receives Service Provider of the Year Award 

from the Otay Mesa Chamber of Commerce 
 

 
 

L	to	R:	Luz	Camacho;	Board	President	Mitch	Thompson,	Otay	Water	District;	Chief	of	Administrative	Services	
Adolfo	Segura,	Otay	Water	District;	Assistant	Chief	of	Water	Operations	Jose	Martinez,	Otay	Water	District;	
Board	Member	Tim	Smith,	Otay	Water	District;	Communications	Officer	Tenille	Otero,	Otay	Water	District;	and	
General	Manager	Mark	Watton	Otay	Water	District 
 
Chula Vista, CA – The Otay Water District is the recipient of the Service Provider of the Year 
Award from the Otay Mesa Chamber of Commerce. This award is presented to an organization 
for its corporate identity and first impressions, and overall service to customers including 
creativity in assisting customers, responsiveness and timely attention to its customers, problem 
solving, customer awareness, and staff availability. 



  
“Despite the many challenges to the water industry across the state in the last decade, Otay 
Water District has exercised fiscal responsibility and invested strategically in technology and its 
employees to provide safe and reliable water, wastewater, and recycled water service to the Otay 
Mesa community while keeping its costs down,” said Otay Mesa Chamber Executive Director 
Alejandra Mier y Teran.  “We are pleased to recognize the Otay Water District with the Service 
Provider of the Year Award.”  
 
“We are especially honored to receive this award from our customers in Otay Mesa,” said Otay 
Water District General Manager Mark Watton. “The employees of our water district share a 
culture of innovation and customer service that will continue to provide value to all of our 
customers, including our Otay Mesa residents and businesses.”  
 
The Otay Mesa Chamber of Commerce presented the District with the award at its 32nd Annual 
Dinner and Awards Ceremony on Oct. 30 at the San Diego Country Club in Chula Vista.  
 
The Otay Water District is a public agency providing water, recycled water, and sewer service to 
approximately 224,000 customers within approximately 125 square miles of southeastern San 
Diego County, including the communities of eastern Chula Vista, Jamul, Spring Valley, Rancho 
San Diego, unincorporated areas of El Cajon and La Mesa, and eastern Otay Mesa along the 
international border with Mexico. For more information on the Otay Water District, visit 
otaywater.gov. 
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